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SUNspots

OCTOBER 22, 2009

CALENDAR

Monday, October 26 5-6;15pm

Town Hall Meeting "Preparing for the Flu Season,"

presented by the Health and Safety Committee OSS

Music Room

Tuesday, October 27 5-6:15pm

"Parents for Public School" Presentation -

OSS Music Room

Friday, October 30

Black and Orange Day & Halloween Sing-Along

NO COSTUMES, PLEASE! Wear orange &. black

clothing, if possible.

4.00pm OSS Halloween Sing-Along

4:30pm VSS Halloween Sing-Along

Friday, November 6 6pm-9pm

Book Fair at Books Inc. on Van Ness - SAVE THE DATE!

Wednesday, November 11

Veteran's Day, School closed

PREPARING FOR FLU SEASON

Please join us Monday, October 26 for our first Town

Hall meeting this year where we will have a panel

presentation on "Preparing for the Flu Season" from 5-

6:15pm in the OSS Music room. The panel will include

physicians on our Health and Safety Committee; Mitch

Katz, Director of the SF Department of Health, Brinda

Emu and Sunil Parikh, Infectious Disease experts. We

will discuss how to identify the flu, danger signals, and

prevention tips. Please sign-up in your classroom, if you

plan to attend this timely meeting.



PARENTS FOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Learn more about public schools and the enrollment

process at our meeting on Tuesday, October 27 from 5-

6:15pm at the OSS in the Music Room. The Parents for

Public School presenter will have answers for all of your

questions! Sign-up in the classroom.

WEBSITE LAUNCH

After much work, Pacific Primary's website,

www.pacificprimary.org has been improved to bring

more information to our parents! Thanks to Boone

Spooner, web designer, for redesigning our website and

giving us a fresh new look with user friendly features.

We are still working on a few kinks. The community

section is password protected and it will soon feature

each classroom's Weekly Journals. The password is

pacificprimary2O09. Check it out and let us know what

you think.

BLACK AND ORANGE DAY

Halloween is coming and we celebrate with Black and

Orange Day. Please wear black and orange clothing, if

possible. If not, we will have many art activities that

will include decorations to wear and we will even eat a

black and orange lunch! NO COSTUMES please, as it

can be frightening for the children. We will have a

festive Halloween Sing-Along at the end of the day.

On Halloween, don't miss the incredible neighborhood

Grove Street Halloween Block Party (Grove Street will

be closed between Baker and Central) on Saturday,

October 31 at 6:30pm. It is fun for children of all

ages!
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